
Q&A: Opportunity for increased funding towards existing agreements with food 
security objectives 

 
Q: Can organisations apply to Norad for compensation for Norwegian-funded programmes where 

the Embassy or the MFA is the Agreement partner? 

A: No. Norad will provide additional grants as addenda to existing agreements with Norad and do not 

have the opportunity to sign addenda to agreements managed by other Government entities. 

 

 
Q: Must organisations provide own contributions to access the additional funds? 

A: No. For partners with existing agreements requiring own contribution, we encourage them to 

maintain the same level of own contribution for the additional grant, but this is not a requirement. 

 

 
Q: Does this measure include compensation for currency exchange losses? 

A: Yes, for food security and nutrition projects only and exceptionally. The application must specify 

how currency fluctuation negatively affects food security and nutrition objectives. 

 

 
Q: Do school feeding or nutrition activites fall under this arrangement? 

A: Yes. If nutrition is included in your programme without being formulated as an outcome with 

indicators, the application must justify how the programme contributes to food security and how 

results will be measured. 

 

The deadline for applications is 1 November 

 


